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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Tuesday 13th September, it is Roald Dahl day, which is particularly special this year as it 

commemorates the 100th year since his birth. 

 

At Norwood many of your children have read and heard his stories over the years, and these have 

inspired some of our topics and learning.  

 

During Roald Dahl day children across the school will celebrate this occasion with quizzes, the 

creation of new characters in the style of Roald Dahl, and hopefully share favourite passages from 

some of his well loved books. 

 

If your child (or indeed you!) has a book written by Roald Dahl that they have a particular interest 

in, we would encourage them to bring this in to share with their class on Tuesday (having their 

names written somewhere on the book would be useful). 

 

The following website has lots of accessible information, games and activities to share with your 

child at home to further learn about this incredible author and his 100th anniversary: 

http://www.roalddahl.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Burnham    Mrs Cockerill    Mrs Reynolds 

Assistant Headteacher  Deputy Headteacher  Headteacher 
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